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From the Headteacher 

What a changeable week of weather we have had! Sadly, the weekend 
forecast isn't too promising either.  

I would like to remind parents to book a place for their children at the Kites 
Disco on Thursday next week. The children always have a wonderful time and 
even get a little gift to bring home too! Please let the school office know if 
your child will be attending as soon as possible, as we need to have an idea 
of numbers. 

Our Year 2 Busy Bees have also finished their SATs papers. We are still 
awaiting the scaled scores information from the Department of Education, 
and so will not be able to ascertain the children's graded scores until then. 

We need your help please! Is there a handy-person out there who would be 
able to assist us in removing the basketball hoop from the front playground 
(it just needs unscrewing and taking down) and also removing a wooden 
frame attached to a wall (this looks like a job that will need some screws 
taken out, a crowbar applied, and some screws put back in)? If you are able 
to help, even if only on one task, please contact the office and let us know! 
Thank you! 

We were very excited to meet Steve Baker, our local MP, who came to visit 
our lovely school this afternoon. He hopes to help us with our primary 
expansion plans. If you still haven't returned your consultation form, please 
do send it into the office as soon as possible. Every opinion matters 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
May 

26th  Sharing Assembly 
 Stay and Play 

 End of Term 
 3.05pm 

 Kites’ Summer Disco 
27th  INSET Day 

June 

6th Pupils back to school 
8.50am 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Vacancy –Frieth Pre-
School 
Frieth Pre-School are currently 

recruiting for a Deputy 
Supervisor. The applicant 

should have at least a Level 3 

in early years.  If anyone is 
interested if they could please 

call or email them on 07928 
186738 or frieth-

preschool@outlook.com and 
they will send them more 

information. 
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Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 


